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Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
Have you watched Stranger Things and thought, “I’d also like to battle with Vecna and 
Demogorgons.”  Well, now’s your chance…by joining the Hillcrest Dungeons and Dragons 
Club.  The first meeting of the D&D Club will be on Tuesday, September 20th at 12:40 PM - just 
after lunch eating time - in Mr. Holbrook’s room.  That’s room 120 across from the Multi-
Purpose Room.   
And remember…in D&D it’s all fun and games until someone loses an eye.  Then, it’s a critical 
hit! 
 

Any student interested in joining girls' choir, you have a meeting tomorrow (Thursday) with 
Mrs. Gallello at nut break in the MPR. 

 

All concert band students are reminded to hand in their registration sheets to Mrs. Gallello in 
room 151.  Your first rehearsal is next Wednesday Sept 21st in the gym at 7:45am. 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a _________________________ Wednesday! 


